Dear Members
We plan to hold our July meeting at the Senior Citizens Hall, Forestville on Tuesday 21st July – hall open from 7.30pm
Due to the Covid-19 virus there are a number of precautions which must be observed:
DO NOT COME IF YOU ARE UNWELL or have had recent contact with anyone who has returned from overseas or has symptoms of cold or flu.
· The kitchen is closed – there will be no supper
· There will be no sales table or raffle
· Members to use hand sanitiser on arrival/leaving
· George to record all attendees – contact details to be checked including phone numbers
· Social distancing to be observed at all times
· Please avoid congregating at check-in, benching tables etc.
· Please do not touch plants belonging to other members
· Tables/chairs etc. to be wiped down before and after meeting
· Chairs to be placed at a ‘social distance’ – 1 person/4sq.metres
 Members’ Auction
· We will be conducting our Members’ Auction at the July Meeting
· In view of the current situation, we are increasing the number of plants
which you may offer for sale in the auction to ten plants per membership.
· Please bring sufficient cash to make payment for your purchases.
Annual General Meeting
The AGM has been deferred to later in the year.

Spring Show
We are hoping to hold our Annual Spring Show in the Memorial Hall, Forestville, on Saturday/Sunday 12th& 13th September
Further information to follow.

We would like to see you at our July meeting, however we are aware of the risks  of Covid-19 and understand
that you may not wish to attend.
Be assured that we will be taking all appropriate precautions to keep everyone safe and ask for your co-operation
in managing the situation.

Kind regards.............Trish

Trish Peterson
President - ANOS Warringah Group

